COVID-19 An Important ProAble Notice For Architects

As an "essential workplace" ProAble remains open.

Please note that we are no longer open for drop-in visitors.

If a meeting is required with ProAble Team Members, we will use telecom or video conferencing in order to eliminate face-to-face meetings during the pandemic.

For our architectural clients this means that our team of consultants are available to assist you in any way, such as detailing Finish Hardware Schedules, providing budgets and/or producing specifications.

Our team of consultants are, for the most part, working at home and remain available in any way that you have contacted them in the past.

Feel free to contact me and we'll assign someone to work with you.

As we all manage through this difficult time, I do hope that we can forge ahead with projects in order to keep our team active and working so we can all be prepared to proceed with work once the pandemic is over.

Best Regards,

Jason Landon, EHC

Lead Consultant T: 519.652.6766 x226

C: 519.520.5101

Brian Landon, CFDAI

President

T: 519.652.6766 x224 C: 519.476.7044

As an essential service we remain open during the COVID-19 pandemic. For info please go to www.proable.com. Professionally able to serve your life safety, security, and specialty building products & services needs for over 25 years!

ProAble Hardware Specialties Inc. | 150 Exeter Road, London, ON, N6L 1G9

Regular Customer Hours: Monday to Thursday 7:30 to 4:30 and Friday 7:30 to 1:00.

